

Immaculate Conception School

3285 Cathedral Avenue, Prince George, BC, V2N 6R4 Phone: 250-964-4362 Fax: 250-964-9465 email: icsoffice@cispg.ca www.icschool.ca

May 8, 2023

Dear Parents and Guardians,

On behalf of the Immaculate Conception School Council, we are writing to advise you of the tuition fees beginning in September 2023:

\$300 per month for an individual student (up from \$290)

\$440 per month for a family (up from \$425)

These tuition rates reflect the increasing costs to operate our school, including salaries, insurance, utilities, technology services and other administrative costs. Responsible financial stewardship is a core value for our school council.

We appreciate your family's ongoing support of our school community. By sending your children to Immaculate Conception School, you are placing your trust in us to offer a faith-filled, values-driven and academically stimulating educational environment.

Thank you for your commitment to Catholic education.

Carolynne Burkholder-James

Immaculate Conception School Council Chair

Fr. John Garden

Pastor